
From: Annette D  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 8:41 AM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Cc: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; deputymayor@london.ca 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Development on Commissioners Rd 
 
Hello everyone  
 
I’ve been following the story regarding the development proposed on Commissioners Rd that PEC voted 
down. To me this is exactly what the city needs it’s a great fit for the area and makes sense.  
 
I really hope Council gives it a thumbs up.  
 
 
Annette Drost  
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